Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTICE
Dated Kohima, the 187 May 2022

NO.NBE-8/Ex-Results/2022-23 xe It is observed that many a times fake
news gets circulated in the social media in regard to declaration of results of the Board
Examination. Fake news creates a lot of confusion in the minds of the students, parents
and other stakeholders.

Therefore, the Board would like to appeal to all concerned not to rely on
fake news. Heads of Institutions, teachers and students should note that all notifications/
information relating to academic, examinations and declaration of results are issued
officially by the Board and it is always made available in the Board’s portal
www.nbsenl.edu.in.

The official notifications/circulars/letters are also emailed to the schools
and shared in the district whatsapp groups. Heads of Institutions are requested to inform
the students to be cautious in dealing with fake news and to look out for the official news

from the Board.

( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman

NO.NBE-8/EX-Results/2022-23 /05 7 Dated Kohima, the 18™ May 2022

A. Copy to:
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education & SCERT, Kohima for information.
2. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima for information.
3. All the Heads of Institutions registered with NBSE for information.
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